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[Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-293/81-25

This refers to your letter dated December 22, 1981, in response to our letter
dated November 24, 1981.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Inspection 91
\g 4

cc: & ,p
R. D. Machon, Nuclear Operations Manager - Pilgrim Station C gC g

p
Public Document Room (PDR) gf a 8 [
Local Public Document Room (LPDR) - 2 -1
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) .

- '

NRC Resident Inspector 9
Commonwealth of Massachusetts (2) E

,

N 93

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)

RI:DETI RI:DETI I:DETI
Petrone:hh B tenhausen E gJer
1/20/82 ; Iph - I

'f,4 0FFICIAL RECORD COPY

0$$0aff3 V,( o |PDR

'(


